
To The State Board of Education, 

Thank you for taking the time to read this email. I am the rabbi of the Jewish Community 
of Greater Stowe, and have served in this capacity for 10 years, representing of that 
time hundreds of young members of our community and their families who have 
students in the local Vermont school systems from the North East Kingdom, down to 
Mad River Valley and everything in between. 

Part B in the definition of Ethnic Groups in the Act 1 law -- “groups that have been 
historically subject to persecution or genocide" -- must be included in the Education 
Quality Standards’ (EQS) and Frameworks’ definitions of Ethnic Groups.  

This is to help ensure our inclusion as Jews and the inclusion of other minorities.  
  
Thank you for your serious consideration, 
 
Rabbi David 
 
--  
Rabbi David Fainsilber 
Jewish Community of Greater Stowe (JCOGS.org) 
melodyofeverysoul.com 
rabbidavid@jcogs.org 
1189 Cape Cod Road Stowe VT 05672 
I do not check emails on Shabbat, Jewish holidays, or Tuesdays (my day off).  If you require immediate attention on 
Tuesdays, please call the office at 802-253-1800. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fjcogs.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSBE.PublicComment%40vermont.gov%7C14d96f087b6d43d141f308dbcb93bd9b%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638327607631890220%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k3VufwyAxi1XB2nLuxcscZRQuKeu7q%2FszPmNQt1gQ%2F0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.melodyofeverysoul.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSBE.PublicComment%40vermont.gov%7C14d96f087b6d43d141f308dbcb93bd9b%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638327607631890220%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vj%2Bqw5I5Cm7PiK9cheMiHyM%2BlYtvAQk821SYurmrs4M%3D&reserved=0
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